
Host Family Info Night
Kitakata, Japan Student Visit

The Wilsonville Sister City Advisory Board will be welcoming
Middle  School students and chaperones from Kitakata,

Japan to Wilsonville from December 6-16, 2025 and are in
need of host families! There will be organized day trips

during the week where transportation to and from City Hall
will be needed. If interested in being a host family, email

Parks and Recreation Director, Kris Ammerman at
kammerman@WilsonvilleOregon.gov

Wednesday, August 13 | 6 - 6:45 pm | Wilsonville Library - Oak Room. 


